
Student’s Name_____________________________________ DOB:__________________

Your child had a dental screening performed by Dr. Kim Currie as one of the services
provided by Rankin Elementary in partnership with Greater Valley Health Center.
The screening was a visual inspection only. No dental films were taken; however,
these screenings will help keep you up to date on the condition of your child’s oral
health.

The screening showed that your child has:

Urgent/Emergency Need for Dental Care (within 24 hours)

Early Dental Care Needs (within several weeks)

No Obvious Problems – Remember that this screening does not take the place of
routine dental examinations. Your child should visit a dentist every 6 months.

Your child’s overall happiness, ability to eat, pay attention, and be successful at
school depends, in part, on early recognition and treatment of tooth decay. Based on
the screening, we recommend that you:

Continue with regular visits with your family dentist.

Supervise daily tooth brushing with a fluoride containing toothpaste.
Placement of fluoride varnish by a dental professional every 6 months is
strongly encouraged.

Make an appointment for your child with his/her dentist so that your
child can be seen within 24 hours

Make an appointment for your child with his/her dentist so that your
child can be seen within 3 to 4 weeks.

Please call Greater Valley Health Center at 406-607-4950 if you have any questions
or need help finding a dental home for your child.

Thank you for keeping your child healthy.



Healthy children learn better.


